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Legacy TRU Waste Plan

•Legacy TRU Waste Disposal Plan (LTWDP)Submittal
and Public Comment Period

•Legacy TRU Waste Disposal Plan Submitted to the NMED
on November 4, 2024

•The LTWDP was transmitted to the NMED November 4,
2024. Pursuant to the Permit Part 4, Section 4.2.1.5,
Permittees will be receiving comments on the Legacy TRU
Waste Disposal Plan for a 60-day comment period. The
comment period will end January 3, 2025.

•Comments can be submitted to LTWDP@wipp.doe.gov or
mailed to WIPP Information Center, 4021 National Parks
Highway, Carlsbad, NM 88220.

 
https://wipp.energy.gov/Legacy-TRU-Waste-Disposal-Plan.asp



Shipments: January 1 – November 6, 2024

Empty TRUPACT for City
Exercise

Shipper Site Shipments Received at WIPP

ANL-E (Argonne) 4

INL (Idaho) 295

LANL (Los Alamos) 40

LLNL (Lawrence Livermore) 1

ORNL (Oak Ridge) 10

SRS (Savanah River Site) 57

Total 407



Other Items of Interest

• Staff worked with NM DOT and DOE-CBFO to pause shipments
during the Roswell flooding.

• Shipments were paused until the detour on NM2 was established.
• Shipments are back on Highway 285.

• Two lane highway.
•  NM DOT has a contractor working to clear the debris.

• Working with Raton POE manager to coordinate shipment
inspections.

 

Highway 285 MM 88 bridge on Rio
Felix
Photo courtesy NMDOT



 
Questions?


